ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDDERS

Sealed bids will be received by the City of Greenville, in the Public Works Department Conference
Room, 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, NC 27834 until Tuesday, March 26,2019 @ 2:00PM local time,
and immediately thereafter publicly opened and read, for furnishing and constructing the following:

2019 STORMWATER PIPE REPAIR PROJECT
GREENYVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA

The scope of services may include, but are not limited to the identified projects below: 200 W. 5" Street,
540 B Lake Road, 312 Stanwood Drive, 1502 SE Greenville Blvd, 4002 Wyneston Road, 2400 Jefferson
Drive, 902 W 3" Street, 1700 Cedar Lane and 801 E 5" Street. All work under this contract will be issued
to the Contractor as project work orders and will identify a specific scope of work for each individual
project. The project work may include, but is not limited to, repair and/or replacement of the following:
storm drain lines, manholes, catch basins, storm water outfalls and any other related storm water
structures. Work may involve minor improvements to storm pipe. The Contractor shall be compensated
based on line items and the unit prices included in the Contract Documents. The City does not guarantee
either a minimum volume of work or a specific volume of work under this Contract.

A Pre-Bid Conference will be held at the Public Works, 1500 Beatty Street Greenville, North Carolina
on Wednesday, March 13,2019 @ 2:00PM local time. Attending of the pre-bid is not mandatory to bid
on this project, but is recommended.

Digital copies of specifications and bid documents may be obtained at no cost on the City’s website at:
http://greenvillenc.gov/government/financial-services/current-bid-opportunities Contact the Engineering
Division of Public Works, Victor Long, EA II at (252) 329-4467 with any questions.




